REPORT OF THE CSUS REP TO THE AUS
November 25, 2018

CSUS hereby reports the following:

1. Our clothing sale was a success with over 150 orders, however we are a little delayed with our orders.
2. We have had over 10 events in the past 2 weeks including lab hop tours, shopify event, blackrock recruitment etc
3. We have achieved a full MATH/CS Science Games team!
4. The CSUS VP Finance has found a new finance director to shadow them
5. Our CSUS Helpdesk is expanding and recruiting a new rep next year
6. [bookmark: _GoBack]We are working with the EUS to expand our academic and tutoring workshops
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